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Members of the Oregon Senate Committee on Business and Labor, 

 

Thank you for considering SB 907 to protect the health and well-being of Oregon 

workers and their families. They continue to experience the effects of COVID and 

other communicable diseases plus climate-related conditions such as extreme 

temperatures and wildfire smoke.  Oregon workers provide products, like food, and 

vital services to strengthen our local and regional economies.  

 

I speak in favor of SB 907 because it provides workers the option to protect 

themselves in dangerous workplace situations.  Workers need the assurance that if 

and when they refuse to engage in dangerous work--to protect their health and 

family's livelihood--they will not be retaliated against.   

 

Senate Bill 907 provides that assurance and protection.  I urge you to vote "Yes"  on 

SB 907. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

~ Edgar Brandt 

Dallas, Oregon 


